
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Public Bus Services serving Houlton School 
 
We have now received information from Urban & Civic, the master developers of the 
wider Houlton development, about the first bus services that will serve Houlton. Services 
will be provided by Stagecoach.  
 
Please find below service and timetable information for these services. 
 
Rugby & Coventry timetable changes 

On the 14th August changes will be made to a number of services in Rugby to provide new 
links and a services for Houlton. 

Click here for your new network map. 

Route 86 & 96 

Route 86 will be extended from Rugby town centre to DIRFT providing more journeys from 
the town centre to DIRFT. Buses will also run more frequently to Coventry with journeys up 
to every 30 minutes from the town centre. 

Houlton 

Routes 86 & 96 will provide a 30 minute service for Houlton with direct links to Rugby town 
centre, Rugby train station, Coventry & DIRFT.  

Plan your trip with Stagecoach’s great journey planner (remember to set the date of your 
journey after the 14th August)  

Click here for the new 86 timetable 

Click here for the new 96 timetable 

https://tiscon-maps-stagecoachbus.s3.amazonaws.com/ZoneMaps/Midlands/Rugby%20%26%20Daventry/Rugby%20Megarider%20Map%20August%202021.pdf
https://tiscon-maps-stagecoachbus.s3.amazonaws.com/Timetables/Midlands/Rugby%20Timetables/R86%20TT%20210814%20BRAND.pdf
https://tiscon-maps-stagecoachbus.s3.amazonaws.com/Timetables/Midlands/Rugby%20Timetables/R96%20TT%20210814%20BRAND.pdf


 

As these are public services, as opposed to a school service provided by the local 
authority, any further enquiries should be directed to Stagecoach directly. 
 
If you have queries about your entitlement to support with School Transport, please 
contact your home local authority directly. Warwickshire County Council’s school 
transport pages can be found here https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/schooltransport 
or by emailing educationtransport@warwickshire.gov.uk  
 
We look forward to welcoming our founding pupils very soon. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Michael McCulley 
Principal 
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